
Thank you for taking the time to review our support request.

Shalom,
Faye Brekelmans and Kathleen Dempsey-Glegloff  
CAPNM CoChairs

NURSES HAVE BEEN IN THE FRONTLINE OF THE HEALTH CARE SYSTEM AS WE FIGHT COVID 19

WE CALL THEM 

HEROES!
I belong to a charitable organization that supports 
nurses that have been trained to use their nursing 
skills within the settings of Faith Communities 
across Canada. These professionals are called 
Parish Nurses, and they support individuals and 
their families using a wholistic approach to health 
that includes care of the body, mind, and spirit.

The Canadian Association for Parish Nursing 
(CAPNM) helps to develop Parish Nursing across 
Canada through its Annual Conference providing 
training and support to Parish Nurses that are 
active in their local faith communities, establishing 
standards of care, and providing information to 
help start new ministries. 

FUNDRAISING TO HELP CONTINUE THE SUPPORT OF NEW INITIATIVES  
FOR CAPNM HAS BECOME DIFFICULT DURING THIS PANDEMIC

WE APPROACH YOU TO ASK FOR YOUR  
SUPPORT OF THIS FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN!
Would you consider donating $20.00 or more to help CAPNM continue its work  

in supporting and developing Parish Nursing programs across Canada and developing  
Canadian research into understanding the impact and challenges of Parish Nursing in Canada?

You will be issued a tax receipt for any gift of $20.00 or more.

Donations can be sent as e-Transfers: capnm.secretary@gmail.com 

Or mailed to:
Shelly Monaghan

Coordinator
776518 Blandford Road RR #1

Bright, ON N0J 1B0

TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PRACTICE OF PARISH NURSING OR THE 
PARISH NURSING ASSOCIATION PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE AT 

www.capnm.ca


